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Sir Arthur W. Currie,
Principal, LicGill University,
Montreal, Que.,
Dear Sir Arthur:-

Your letter of January îlOth forwarding a request from the editor of "Who's. Who in Engineering" for in­
formation, remained unanswered owing to the fact that 
we have been having our Annual Meeting, necessitating 
neglecting correspondence. I shall be pleased to send 
the information requested regarding Canadian engineers, 
and also the information regarding Colonial Engineering 
Institutions.

Headquarters Montreal. Canada.Fraser S. Keith 
General Secretary.

176 Mansfield Street.

January 25th-1922.
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Yours faithfully,

Secretary.
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